
August 17, 2020 
 
To:  Executive Board, United Schutzhund Clubs of America 
Copy: USCA Secretary 
 
Re: Reconsideration of Charges Filed Against Mark Scarberry on January 9, 2020.  
 
On May 23, 2020 the Directors at Large (“DAL”) sustained the appeal by Mark Scarberry of the 
decision of the Board of Inquiry dated April 16, 2020. 
 
As required by the Bylaws, the Board of Inquiry has reviewed this matter again, including the 
appeal.  
 
After further deliberation, and in light of the fact no further information or evidence was provided 
by the DAL, the BOI has determined by majority vote that the original recommendation of the 
BOI in this matter stands.  
 
 


